
Governing Council 
 
The Governing Council works in partnership with the preschool team to ensure the smooth 
running of the centre. It is a friendly group of parents who meet twice a term to discuss 
preschool priorities, financial matters, facilities, possible preschool functions, and 
curriculum directions. It is an excellent avenue to gain an understanding of how the 
preschool operates while making some good friends along the way. Governing council 
members and office bearers are elected at the Annual General Meeting. However, members 
may elect to join at any time during the year.  
 


